
15 November 2023

Dear Applicant

Permanent Teacher Position 2024

We thank you for your interest in the position advertised for a Scale A Teacher at Napier Central
School. We have one permanent position for 2024. This teaching position will be based in the
Junior School. (Years 1-2 )

The successful applicant must be able to commence duties at the start of Term 1, 2024.

Our school enjoys a positive and well-deserved reputation within the Napier community. Our vision
of ‘Growing active and empowered learners” is held strongly. We value respect, integrity,
perseverance and empathy within our community of learners.

We are seeking an enthusiastic and dedicated professional. This position will suit a skilled teacher
with energy and strong values who can make a difference for learners, colleagues and whanau.

We require that applicants send a covering letter with their CV and a completed application
form. Applicants must be New Zealand Registered teachers.

Please outline your experience and abilities.

The following information is available on our school website:

● letter to applicants
● job description (current)
● application form

Please visit our website, www.napiercentral.school.nz for further information and to receive an
application pack. Our recent ERO report is available from www.ero.govt.nz.

Applications close on 3.00pm Friday 24 November, 2023. and can be sent by mail or hand
delivered. If you would like your CV returned, please enclose a stamped addressed envelope.

We welcome all enquiries and look forward to receiving your application.

Yours sincerely

Ross McLeod

PRINCIPAL
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